ILO/SU/RES/3

Resolution on charges for Staff Training Courses

The Staff Union of the ILO, convened in its Annual General Meeting on 24 and 25
September 1980,

RECALLING that the decision to charge ILO officials for language training courses
was a Crisis measure,

CONSIDERING that the ILO is no longer in a state of financial crisis,
CONSIDERING that to continue to levy charges on staff who undertake language
training puts ILO officials at a disadvantage compared with officials employed in the other

international organisations,

CONSIDERING that the maintenance of such charges in the ILO would set an
unfortunate example to employers throughout the world,

INSTRUCTS the Committee to call on the Director-General to abolish all such
charges no later than 31 December 1980.



